YU Faculty Council February 2, 2017 Paul Glassman, Director of Libraries is king on YU's digital repository and is looking for faculty representatives or a committee to iscuss the scope of the digital epository.

The Provostequested that the Faculty Council speak to respective faculty members to encourage them to attend Commencement faculty attendance is appreciated structured and their families YU commencement will be held on May 25, 2017.

Several new Yprogramshave been approved by State Education have been submitted and awaiting approval.

There was further discussion about the process and tenure criteria with the Provastd the Provost's efforts to ensure that new faculty are informed of tenure expectations. Will Leerecommended that YU publish materials explaining the tenure essent tenure criteria so(o)2(m)4(m7ptd)10(e)3(nu)10(r)4(e)3(u 168(o)-4(c)2(e)-3(ss a)-2)-4(e2dp7r4.1(tc)3(s)3(u T